
Community Notification for LAYCCA Charter Amendment June 2018 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Nicole Hanrahan <nicole@laycca.org> 
Date: Mon, Jun 11, 2018 at 8:56 AM 
Subject: LAYC Career Academy PCSB Goals Amendment 
To: bnadeau@dccouncil.us 
 
 

Dear Councilmember Nadeau,  
 
Thank you again for being the graduation speaker for our school during your first year in 
office.  We are happy to have you as our Councilmember.   
 
I wanted to let you know that we are applying for a DC PCSB charter amendment.  The Adult Performance 
Management Framework (PMF) may be changing next year and some of our goals are tied to the PMF.  We 
are seeking an amendment to keep our goals the same so that they would not change as the PMF changes.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
-  
Nicole Hanrahan 
Executive Director  
nicole@laycca.org 
202.319.2228 (o) 

202.319.2250 (f) 
Combined Federal Campaign Number (CFC): 15692 
 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Nicole Hanrahan <nicole@laycca.org> 
Date: Mon, Jun 11, 2018 at 8:50 AM 
Subject: Re: LAYC Career Academy Introduction 
To: yasminkikiANC1D04@yahoo.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Romero-Latin, 
 
My name is Nicole Hanrahan and I am the Executive Director of the LAYC Career Academy.  The LAYC 
Career Academy is an innovative school that provides students with college courses, career preparation in the 
healthcare and information technology fields, and a rigorous and flexible GED 
 program.  Through a 
 college preparatory curriculum, DC residents ages 16 to 24 can receive free education and training, internship, 
and career or college placement.  We were founded by the Latin American Youth Center and have been 
operating in Columbia Heights since our inception in 2012.   
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